
Biking Unit in Physical Education Class

Hello families of 3rd and 4th grade students,

All 3rd and 4th grade students will have the opportunity to participate in a biking unit (weather
permitting) during their PE classes (see schedule below).
If your student has their own bike helmet, we are encouraging them to bring it to wear for the
duration of the unit. If not, we have a limited number of helmets available for students to
borrow. Bikes will be provided by school for all students during this unit, however if your
child typically rides their bike to school, they will be allowed to ride it during the unit.
Please note that we do not want parents to make a trip to school to drop off a bike as we have
bikes here for your student to use.
Please see the following schedule below as to when your student’s homeroom will be
participating in the biking unit. If you have any questions, please reach out to your child’s PE
teacher:
Mrs. Brehm at abrehm@wdpsd.com
Mrs. Luebke at kluebke@wdpsd.com.

Mrs. Luebke’s PE classes - Weeks of September 25-October 5
Mrs.Sampe Mrs. Ribarchek
Mrs. Schmidt Mrs. Lynn
Ms. Glaeser Mrs. Hebl

Mrs. Brehm’s PE classes - Weeks of October 9-18
Mrs. Brossard Mrs. Krahn
Mr. Fietzer Ms. Seidl
Ms. Ford Mr. Prebelski
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